
          

      

 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Message 
 
I want to wish every family a safe, restful, and very happy 
holiday! Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy New 
Year. The Lunar New Year celebration is also quickly 
approaching. The last day of school is on Friday 
December 23, 2016. There is a two week holiday break 
and school resumes on Monday January 9, 2017 
 
The month of January is usually very cold in terms of the 
weather. We encourage all children to dress appropriately 
for the cold weather. Hats, mitts or gloves, scarves, coats 
and boots are important items for children to wear when 
the temperatures are cold. Please ensure that your child 
comes to school dressed in warm dry clothes. 
 
Our School Council is very active and our next meeting of 
the school year is on Monday January 16, at 6:00 pm. If 
you are interested please attend. We have child minders to 
watch the students and pizza for everyone. I look forward 
to seeing you there. 
 
Our Sight and Sound Clinic takes place on Wednesday 
January 11 and our Dental Screening occurs from January 
17 – 19. 
 
First Term Report Cards will be sent home on Tuesday 
February 14. Parent/Teacher Interviews will be on 
Thursday February 16 after school and on Friday February 
17 during the morning. We look forward to seeing you and 
your child to discuss their progress to date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Mr. McKone. 

 

 

 

 
Character Recognition 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were recognized for an outstanding 

display of Responsibility for the month of October. 
 
Elizabeth, Qiyan, Jerremy, Ying Xue, Claire, Keziah, 
Gordon, Ayumi, Ricky W., Athithan, Sophie, Ella, 
Katherine, Robert, Ricky X., Michael, John, Stella & Kevin. 
 
 ************************** 
Congratulations to the following students who were 
recognized for an outstanding display of Empathy for the 
month of November. 
 
Jonathan, Ella, Isaiah D., Ruthvagini, Alysha, Zaya, Leo 
W., Brandon, Rui Xi, Elisha, Cimmaji, Daniel Mc., 
Reyannah, Ivan,  Isaiah Mc., Audrey, Saruthi. 
 
 

 
Academic Recognition  
Congratulations to the following students 
who were recognized for an exemplary 
effort in October for Academics: 
 

 
Anam, Terrence, Tony, Claire, Mona, Sophia, Anita H., 
Mathumi, Nicole, Betty, Luya & Pantelis  
 
Congratulations to the following students who were 
recognized for an exemplary effort in November for 
Academics: 
 
Brandon, Kaida, Alex, Wenjie (Jimi), Phoebe, Samuel,  
Ricky W., Sharaf, Angela W., Brendan, Sabrina, Yiding,   
Kevin M., Yuki, Aaruran & Akira. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES 
 
PA DAYS  
 
Friday January 20 
Friday February 17 
Friday June 9 
Friday June 30 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Jan. 09 First day back to school 
Jan. 11 Sight and Sound Clinic 
Jan. 17-19  Dental Screening 
Jan. 19  Houseleague Event – Ants Day 
Jan. 23-25     Aussie X 
Jan. 28         Chinese New Year         
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